
From: Derrick P Morton [mailto:Derrick_P_Morton@glic.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:38 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject:  

 
After 23 years as a registered rep and a licensed insurance professional, I have come to the conclusion that 
less federal involvement and the more state involvement in my business, the better for all concerned.  I 
strongly object to expanding FINRA'a suitability obligations to recommendations that do not involve 
securities.  Insurance products are already subject to comprehensive regulation (at the state level).  FINRA's 
expansion could only muddy the water and create more layers of bureaucracy.  
 
This would impose an additional burden, not only to insurance professionals, but to FINRA and 
broker/dealers who do not have the resources to oversee non-securities transactions.  FINRA's authority 
should not be expanded to include non-securites products and services.  
 
Thank you for considering my views. 
 
Want to have more organization and control in your financial life?  Click on this link to view how you can 
and call me for an appointment.   
http://www.livingbalancesheet.com/flash/v2/Clients_Series6_webHi.htm 
 
Derrick P. Morton, CLU, ChFC 
Redbud Financial Group, LLC 
1900 NW Expressway, Suite 700 
Oklahoma City, OK 73118 
(405) 767-1900 
http://www.redbudfinancialgroup.com 
 
Registered Principal and Financial Advisor of Park Avenue Securities, LLC (PAS).  1900 NW Expressway, 
Suite 700, Oklahoma City, OK 73118.  Securities product/services and advisory services are offered 
through PAS, a registered broker/dealer and investment advisor.  General Agent, The Guardian Life 
Insurance Company of America (Guardian), New York, NY.  PAS is an indirect, wholly owned subsidiary 
of Guardian.  Redbud Financial Group, LLC is not an affiliate or subsidiary of PAS or Guardian.  PAS is a 
member NASD, SIPC.  

 

This message, and any attachments to it, may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any use, dissemination, 
distribution, copying, or communication of this message is strictly prohibited. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by return 
e-mail and delete the message and any attachments. Thank you. 

 


